
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 
The Butler County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing on Monday, 
January 3, 2022, at 9:00 A.M. in the Board Room, Butler County Courthouse, 
428 Sixth St, Allison, IA 50602. 
 
The purpose of the public hearing will be to consider Ordinance Title 1, No. 14 
establishing election precinct boundaries in Butler County, Iowa, pursuant to 
provisions of Chapter 49 of the Code of Iowa based on Census 2020 population 
numbers. 
 
Complete copies of the proposed ordinance / legal descriptions, map or a 
summary of the standards for reprecincting are available in the Butler County 
Auditor’s office. 
  
Written or oral comments may be submitted prior to the Public Hearing to the 
Butler County Auditor at 428 Sixth St, Allison, IA 50602 or call 319-267-2670. 
 

  

 


